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MR CAIN: To ask the Minister for City and Government Services —

How many infringement notices or fines have been issued for unauthorised tree removals in the ACT
between 2022-23 and 2024-25.

Ms Tara Cheyne MLA — The answer to the Member’s questions are as follows:

No infringement notices or fines were issued between 2022-23 and 2024-25 to date. The ACT
Government has taken an education-first approach, working to provide key stakeholders with
information and resources on their responsibilities under the Urban Forest Act 2023.
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